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Welcome	 to	 the	 S4security	 Ltd	 Employee	 Newsletter.
This	 month	 is	 packed	 full	 of	 all	 the	 latest	 company,	
industry	and	local	news.	

Message	from	Managing	Director

I	am	pleased	to	introduce	this	newsletter	to	you	all,	and
I	 hope	 you	 will	 find	 it	 beneficial	 and	 informative	 on	
understanding	what	is	happening	within	your	company.		

The	features	you	will	read	will	be	interesting	and	answer	
questions	you	may	wish	to	ask	about	matters	that	affect	
you.		

Our	 industry	 is	 changing	 and	 all	 Security	 companies	 are	
facing	new	challenges.	 	 It	 is	my	commitment	along	with	
the	 Management	 Team	 of	 S4security	 Ltd	 to	 meet	 any	
challenges	 the	 company	may	 face	 in	 a	 positive	manner.	
Many	of	you	have	already	seen	important	changes	to	the	
way	 we	 approach	 our	 day	 to	 day	 work,	 which	 are	
intended	to	keep	us	ahead	of	the	game	leading	the	high	
standards	of	the	industry.	

Managing	Director	

Stakeholder	Pension	Scheme

As	 you	 are	 aware,	 the	 company	 offer	 a	 stakeholder	
pension.	This	has	been	set	up	through	NEST.		

For	further	information	regarding	this	please	contact	
email	on	:	info@s4securityltd.co.uk		

Approved	Contractor	Scheme

During	 [November]	 	 we	 will	 be	 having	 our	 annual	 ACS	
Approved	Contractor	Scheme	audit	on	29th	and	30th.		

The	 benefits	 of	 the	 scheme	 involve	 improved	 working	
practices,	 increased	 employee	 awareness	 and	 also	 a	
recognised	standard	for	which	clients	can	be	assured	that	
they	are	dealing	with	a	professional	security	company.	

As	 part	 of	 the	 ACS	 requirements,	 we	 will	 periodically	
sending	out	Staff	Surveys,	Customer	Questionnaires	and	
also	 gain	 feedback	 from	 individuals	 that	 will	 come	 into	
contact	 with	 our	 services.		 This	 gives	 the	 Management	

essential	 information	 to	 ensure	 effective	 working	
practices.	

General	Notices	

We	are	always	looking	for	more	good	businesses	to	
work	with	so	please	provide	us	any	information	that	
can	be	used	to	increase	our	client	base.		This	could	
be	any	contact	number	for	persons	dealing	with	
security	contracts	or	just	the	business	names	in	
general	who	need	security	services.		

During	 today’s	 current	 economic	 climate	 it	 is	 essential	
that	S4security	Ltd	 continue	 to	develop	and	progress	 to	
keep	ahead	of	the	competition.	 	We	appreciate	that	our	
staff	are	an	essential	factor	to	our	success.		

	‘Thank	You’	for	your	continued	efforts	and	support!	

Abdul	Qayyum	
Managing	Director	


